
BCLC JUNGLEER 
Looking Forward,  

Pulling Together 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

1st & 3rd Tue—12:00 Board Mtgs         2nd  Tue—Club Membership Mtgs      3rd or 4th Week Member Social TBD 

All Board/Member Meetings will be held at the Lions Community Room (LCR) unless noted otherwise 

   

• Dec 10—Sat 5 pm   Lions Christmas Party at Costello’s 

• Dec 20—Tues 12 pm  Board Meeting 

• Jan 3—Tues 12 pm   Board Meeting 

• Jan 10—Tues 12pm   Membership Meeting with Speaker 

• Jan 17—Tues 12pm   Board Meeting 

• Jan 24—Tues 12 pm  Membership Meeting 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

December 2022 Edition 

Editor-Debbie Costello 

 

 

 

  

Come celebrate the holidays with your fellow 

club members!!!! 
 

WHEN:   Saturday, December 10th 

TIME:   5:00 PM 

WHERE:  Mark and Debbie Costello’s house 

   2400 40th Street  (360-319-4745) 

 

DETAILS:  * Bring an appetizer or dessert to share 

   * BYOB 

   *  Gift Exchange….$10 item wrapped (not white 

elephant!) 

   * Ugly or Wacky Sweater Contest !!!!   



 

 

 

 

CONCESSION STAND SUCCESS: 

 

2019 Totals: $58,000 

2020 Totals: $63,000 

2021 Totals: $72,000 

2022 Totals: $106,000 

 

Thank you ALL for your volunteering and making this year our best ever! 

______________________________________________________ 

 

BOOKS FOR KIDS UPDATE: 

1000 books were given our at the Food Bank!  Contact Amber to help 
passing out books….it is fun and rewarding!   Next event is Saturday, 
December 10th from 12-3 at Blodel Donovan. 

______________________________________________________ 

LION DARRELL DOBSON 

It is with much sadness that we share with you that our much loved and 
highly respected member Darrell Dobson passed away on Nov 29th.  He was 
sponsored by Bob Funkhouser and joined BCL in Oct. 2003.  He was Presi-
dent in 2008-2009, and was honored with a Life Membership several years 
ago.  Darrell was an avid Wheelchair Warehouse manager and worker for 
many years.  He was presented with the Melvin Jones Fellowship and Lion 
of the Year for his dedicated work in the warehouse.  A compassionate man 
with a heart of gold and loyalty to the organization whose motto is “We 
Serve” will be greatly missed. 

At this time we do not know any details about services that may be forth-
coming but will pass the information along when we know. 

 



THANK YOU CARDS: 

 

 “Beto” sent a thank you card for BCL generosity in playing such a 

huge roll in his future by helping to pay for a wheelchair seat that 

he so desperately needed. 

 

 Todd and Tawnya Cranmore from Northwest Eye Design gave an 

update on Mr. Charlie Larsen, who visits their office for the care of 

his ocular prosthesis.  They appreciate the contribution BCL made 

towards Charlie’s new eye! 


